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June 17, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: Tribal HUD-VASH Expansion Notice Training Webinar 

 

Dear Tribal Leader:  

 

On April 24, 2025, the U.S Department of Housing Development (HUD) released the Tribal 

HUD-VASH Expansion Notice, making approximately $2.2 million available to eligible Indian 

Tribes and Tribally Designated Housing Entities. The Office of Native American Program will 

host a training webinar on June 25, 2025, to provide an overview of the Tribal HUD-VASH 

Expansion opportunity. Speakers will highlight key details from the Expansion Notice, covering 

the award, eligibility, application process, and submission requirements to ensure you understand 

how to apply. Please note that this training will not be recorded.  

 

Webinar Information 

Wednesday June 25, 2025 

1:00 p.m.- 2:30 p.m. Eastern Standard Time 

Webinar Entry Link: https://tinyurl.com/u6uf6rxd 

Note: If you cannot join by computer, you may join by phone at 1-202-735-3323 with access 

code 6825127#. 

 

ONAP will post all program updates and Notice materials (e.g., webinar details, PowerPoint 

presentations, and Frequently Asked Questions) on Codetalk. Please check Codetalk for 

additional updates. 

 

Again, please note that this training will not be recorded. You must attend the live webinar 

session to hear the information. If you have any questions, please email 

tribalhudvash@hud.gov.  

 

Thank you for your continued partnership and collaboration in serving Indian Country. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

   

 

 

Hilary Atkin  

Acting Deputy Assistant Secretary  

for Native American Programs  
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